

English test:

READING: A Special Celebration

I'll never forget last Christmas! We had a lovely party at our house. First, my parents went to the supermarket. They bought food, drinks and some presents. After that, we came home and we spent the afternoon together making delicious food. Mum prepared a special chocolate cake and fruit salad. Dad cooked meat and vegetables and my sister made special snacks. I can't cook so I didn't help in the kitchen. I decorated the Christmas tree with special lights. I also cleaned the living room and prepared the table in the garden. At 7:30 the visitors arrived. There were a lot of people: My grandparents, my uncles, aunts and cousins. We were sixteen people in the garden! We drank delicious fruit juice and we ate my dad's special meal. We had a lot of fun, too! We played cards, we sang songs and danced a lot! At 12 o'clock my uncles displayed some fireworks. They were amazing! After that, we received presents. I got my first mobile phone! I was so happy!! My sister received new jeans, mum got a pair of red sandals and my dad got a bottle of his favourite perfume. At 2:00 am everybody went home. It was an amazing celebration!!

1-Read the text and answer:

- a) Where did Agustin celebrate last Christmas?
- b) What did his parents buy at the supermarket?
- c) Who made a chocolate cake?
- d) Did Agustin cook?
- e) What time did the party start?
- f) What did they eat?
- g) What funny activities did they do?
- h) Were there fireworks?
- i) What presents did Agustin's family received?
- j) What time did the party finish?

2- Classify the verbs.

LISTENED HAD SLEPT STUDIED COOKED DID SAW CLEANED ATE
WASHED WENT FINISHED

REGULAR VERBS	IRREGULAR VERBS

3- invent Sentences with the verbs in activity 2. Use 3 regular verbs and 3 irregular verbs

- 1- _____
- 2- _____
- 3- _____
- 4- _____
- 5- _____
- 6- _____

4- Order the words to make questions:

- a- Go- to- Felix- the- did- shop-?
- b- Visit- did- you- when- your grandparents- ?
- c- Did- like- Gemma- film- the?
- d- Last- Superman- she-watch- did- night- ?
- e- time- get- yesterday- up- what- did- we-?

5- Write negative sentences:

- a- Charlie listened to his favourite band last night.
- b- They took photos in the museum.
- c- I had two ice creams yesterday.
- d- She came to my house after lunch
- e- My dog swam in the river last weekend.
- f- We washed my dad's car this morning.